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Mr. C. W. Fay, Vice President DEisenhut PShemanski

Nuclear Power Department 0 ELD RLaGrange
Wisconsin Electric Power Company EJordan WShields
231 West Michigan Street Room 308 JNGrace
Milwaukee,-Wisconsin 53201 TColburn

PMKreutzer
Dear Mr.- Fay: ' ACRS(10)

We have completed our review of your submittals concerning Environmental
Qualification of Safety Related Electrical Equipment for the Point Beach
Nuclear Plant Units 1 and 2. The details of our review are contaired in the
enclosed Safety Evaluations.

Based upon our review, we conclude that Wisconsin Electric Power Company's
Equipment Qualification program for the Point Beach Huclear Plant Units 1
and 2 is in compliance with the requirements of 10 CFR 50.49, that the pro-
posed resolution for each of the environmental qualification deficiencies
identified for Point Beach Units 1 and 2 is acceptable, and that the con-
tinued operation of Point Beach Units 1 and 2 will not present undue risk
to the public health and safety.

Sincerely,

'Ortifnet signed by:

James R. Miller, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch #3
Division of Licensing

Enclosure:
1. Safety Evaluation - Point Beach Unit 1
2. Safety Evaluation - Point Beach Unit 2
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